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 ADF&G Changes Issuance Date and Announces Number of Permits 

Available for Hunts RX070/RX071  

 

(Bethel) – The Alaska Department of Fish and Game announces a change to when Nelson Island muskox 

registration permits RX070 and RX071 will be available.  A total of 40 permits (10 bulls, 30 Cows) will be 

available at 6:30 AM on January 17, 2024 in Newtok, which is a week earlier than the January 24, 2024 date 

noted in the 2023-2024 Alaska Hunting Regulations book.  
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